
We invite you to a FREE showing of four films from…
The SCREENAGERS PROJECT

(2016 - 70 min)
The first film focuses on the impact of the digital age on kids, including

strategies for parents in navigating this at home.
October 7, 2024 @ 6:15 pm at the Sundre Public Library

(2019 - 65 min)
The second film dives into social emotional wellness from various angles,
including the impacts of screen use, and how we can support our youth.

October 21, 2024 @ 6:15 pm at the Sundre Public Library

(2023 - 70 min)
The third film in the series looks at substance use and the role that media
plays in this, as well as how we can help kids navigate these challenges.

November 4, 2024 @ 6:15 pm at the Sundre Public Library

(2024 - 55 min)
This new version of the original Screenagers movie addresses issues that

elementary school aged kids, parents and educators are facing and
strategies that can help manage these issues.

November 18, 2024 @ 6:15 pm at the Sundre Public Library

All parents and community members are welcome!
Please note that some content is not suitable for children, so we ask that only adults or older teens attend.

You can visit this Screenagers Project link for film trailers and more information.
Child Care will be provided.

Online screening via google meet is available.
Please email esmith@cesd73 or sarahthompson@cesd73.ca to register for child care or online google meet

link and indicate which film(s) you would like to attend.
**************************************************************************************************

This opportunity has been made possible in part by the generous sponsorship of both
Sundre High & River Valley
Parent School Councils.

Thank you to these parent groups!

https://www.thescreenagersproject.com/

